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Breakdown of costs for last year’s trip (July 2016)
Outdoor Activity Afternoon


£37.00

Bolton Abbey




£  1.06
Skipton Castle



£ 4.41
Horses Health Farm



£5.00
Swimming




£ 2.73
Accommodation



£112.06
(including hot meals and packed lunches)

Transport




£43.33
Total




         £205.59
This is based on 30 children taking part in the visit. Apart from the cost for transport all prices are fixed.  If less than 30 children take part the cost for transport will increase.
July 2016


Dear Parents,





We have the opportunity, once again, to take Year 6 children on a residential field study course to Ingleton, Yorkshire Dales.  The visit will take place in school time in June 2017.  Costs will cover accommodation and meals (except Day 1 when children will need to bring a packed lunch).  Work and leisure activities will be carefully planned and, of course, children will be properly supervised at all times.





The proposed programme includes visits to Skipton Castle, Bolton Abbey, Ingleton Outdoor Swimming Pool and a health farm for horses, as well as an outdoor adventure afternoon.  These activities will be led by approved trainers and will be fully risk-assessed. The Year 6 field trip is always enjoyed by the children and gives them an opportunity to go away independently, but with friends.





We expect this year’s trip cost to be in the region of £200, depending on increases in transport costs and accommodation. This will include entrance to all activities, materials, transport and accommodation (see breakdown of costs overleaf).  





The school does not aim to make a profit on the trip however, has no funds to make up a significant short fall. In order to avoid this situation and ensure that the trip will take place we will require payment in full by the end of the Spring term (February). If you would like your child to go but may have problems with this deadline please let school know as soon as possible so options can be explored.  We have been able to secure a small grant in previous years, for those in receipt of free school meals (previous amount of £30).





As in previous years, we will set up a scheme through which weekly payments can be made to pay off the balance, if parents so wish.  We will be sending out letters in September to arrange for payment and an initial deposit of £50.00, payable by the October half term. Obviously the visit is optional, but we do feel it will be a marvellous opportunity for the children to broaden their experience, both educationally and socially.





We will of course be giving parents exact details of all aspects of the visit a little nearer the time.  If you have any queries at this stage, please feel free to contact us and we will do our best to help.





Yours sincerely,











Miss M Tsang


 


Y6 Class Teacher














